
        

 

 

 

18th August 2021 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Insurance Assessment and Licensing Committee (IALC) Meeting –    

Labour Day Holiday 

 

Please be advised that in light of the Labour Day Holiday on Monday, 6 September 2021, 

applications for review by the IALC on Friday, 10 September 2021 are required to be submitted 

via Authorisations_eApplications@bma.bm no later than 10 a.m., on Tuesday, 7 September 

2021. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mellisa Burgess 

Deputy Director, Insurance Department 

Bermuda Monetary Authority 
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